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Calendar Links

CLICK HERE for the 2021-22
school calendar.

CLICK HERE for the LUNCH
CALENDAR
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While the Ohio Department of Health encourages
but does not require Ohio schools to report
numbers of positive cases, we believe sharing
these numbers each week is a transparent way to
help us all track the movement of the virus and
better manage our response. Our dashboard can

be found on our school website at www.olgcs.org.

No school can control community spread of the virus, but we will continue
to do all we can to keep our students and staff safe at school. On that note,
we cannot overstate the importance of doing daily wellness checks at home
before coming to school, using the above information.

Thank you for helping us keep everyone healthy and safe!

www.olgcs.org

http://www.olgcs.org/Portals/0/Office/2021-2022%20SCHOOL%20CALENDAR%20-%202021-2022.pdf
http://www.olgcs.org/Portals/0/Office/2021-2022%20SCHOOL%20CALENDAR%20-%202021-2022.pdf
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/14POZWzsPg8efJ-TkFuHAPtqKznTOuD9-q7LPvBirBG0/edit?usp=sharing
http://olgcs.org/Calendar/Cafeteria.aspx
http://olgcs.org/Calendar/Cafeteria.aspx
http://olgcs.org/Calendar/EventCalendar.aspx
https://m.facebook.com/olgeagles/
http://www.olgcs.org
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IMMUNIZATIONS Needed-New Students and 7th Graders

Please remember to send in a current copy of your child’s immunizations to the
school. This applies to your child if they are new to OLG this year or in 7th grade.
The 7th grade students need to have the tdap and meningococcal vaccines for entry
into 7th grade. These are requirements for the first day of school in the state of Ohio.
We have given families a 2 week grace period from the start of school to get these

records into school or your child will not be permitted to attend school starting on September 7th.

You can send a copy in with your child or fax a copy to the school at 513-931-3707. Thank you so much
for your prompt attention to this.

Mrs. Shewmaker

CLICK HERE for Registration
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https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/track?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:e2f9e730-c585-48df-a8e1-6538fba1a97f
http://www.olgcs.org
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